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April 29, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Villa Park project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive
funding for this project is Habitat for Humanity of Metro Denver, Inc., located at 3245 Eliot St.
Denver, CO 80211.

The funding would be used to address significant community needs in the area of housing and
homelessness by supporting public site development, including costs of street realignment, new
sidewalks, curb and gutter, water, sewer, gas and electric extensions, as required for the city of
Denver to approve the development of 6 new single family affordable for sale homes and up to 3
Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs) in Denver's Villa Park neighborhood.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,

fo

Diana DeGette
Member of Congress
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